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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2021 

 12th February - school 
closes for Half-Term for 
Key Worker pupils 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

Parent Consultations 
JavaScript must be enabled.  

Thank you to all of you who attended Parent Consultations and thank you for all 

your positive comments.  If you missed your slot please e-mail your child’s teach-

er to arrange another appointment. 

Well Being 
I understand how difficult it can be for some children at this present time and 

how anxious they can feel.                                                                                                       

Mrs Ward will be running small group meetings for any children who are feeling 

worried or anxious at this time.                                                                                             

If you wish for your child to attend then please e-mail the school office with your 

child’s name.  We will then be in contact with further details. 

Thank you to everyone encouraging your children to join the live lessons.  If your 

child has not joined them yet and you need support doing this then please con-

tact myself or your child’s teacher. 

Live Lessons 

Masks in School 
Thank you to all those parents/carers wearing masks when you collect your 

children.                                                                                                                                              

Children may wear masks to school but these must be removed and put in a 

plastic bag in their school bag at the beginning of the school day.  Following 

Government guidelines we do not allow children to wear a mask in school as 

this becomes more of a health risk than not wearing one.  Children have a ten-

dency to leave these around the classroom or touch them with their hands 

which then transfers any virus to other surfaces.  If you wish your child to wear 

a mask to and from school, please provide a plastic bag which can be sealed 

and put this in their school bag.                

More information can be found on the school website:-  

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 


